
  

  

 

 

 

 

Traffic Advisory 

August 11, 2017 

 

 Shoulder Closure on Northbound 37 Street S.W. 

Location: Northbound 37 Street, about 250 metres north of 146 Avenue S.W. 
 
Impact: Closure of right northbound shoulder for approximately 150 metres 
 
Reason: Excavation for water main 
 
 

Start date: August 16, 2017, at 8:00 a.m. 

Completion date: October 21, 2017, at 4:00 p.m. 

Speed reduction: N/A 

 

Other information: N/A  

 

For your safety, please obey all construction signs and traffic control personnel when travelling through 

the area. 

KGL would like to thank you for your cooperation during this period of construction.  

 

If you have any questions or would like to sign up for SWCRR updates, please contact our 

24/7 phone: 403-212-0565 

 

 

 

info@SWCRRproject.com 

www.SWCRRproject.com 

  



 


